
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, Mar. 3rd, 2025 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission members Leon Hawkins, Nick Weidling, and Greg O’Connell were absent.  

Thirty-six guests were present. 

Approval of agenda, Miller/Benson 

Minutes from Feb. 3rd, 2025, reviewed and approved, Benson/ Miller 

Requests from the Public for Agenda 

No requests from Public to review 

Planning Commission Discussion 

Meeting dedicated to discussion of Xcel Energy Solar Farm, Xcel Representative Brian Elwood was 
on hand to present a Power Point and hold a question-and-answer session. Brian Elwood stated a 
site map will be provided 60 days (approx. May) prior to application submission.  Paul Hueg and 
Dan Weatherly led the questions followed by many other guests’ questions. Paul’s first and main 
question is whether the acreage/solar farm will be contiguous which Mr. Elwood said it would be.  
Statements made by Dave Dalton and Maryann Bravo. Paul closed by stating this topic will 
continue to be on the Planning Commission agenda monthly and updates as Paul receives will be 
made public. 

Chairmans’s Report  

The April meeting to be Monday 4/7/2025. 

Meeting adjourned 9:17 pm, Benson/Miller 

Submitted 3/7/2025 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

Contiguous  

 


